

125 N. West Street Alexandria, VA 22314-2754

WWW.FRA.ORG 800-FRA-1924 703-683-1400

Fax: 703-549-6610

February 7, 2023

The Honorable Gus Bilirakis U.S. House of Representatives 2354 Rayburn Office Building Washington, DC 20515

Dear Representative Bilirakis:

The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) strongly supports full concurrent receipt of retired military pay and VA disability compensation and believes your proposal "The Retired Pay Restoration Act" (H.R. 303), would make substantial progress toward this goal.

FRA appreciates your leadership on behalf of disabled military retirees and stands ready to assist your efforts to improve their benefits.

Sincerely,

John R Davis

Director, Legislative Program

JRD:ka